
Notes for Sermon: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

September 25, 2022 
 
 
 

The Be-Attitudes 
Part 6 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

100 Oak Street   (541) 664-2428 

www.gracechurchcp.org 

 

http://www.gracechurchcp.org/


Welcome to Grace! 
We at Grace Church of Central Point would like to welcome you to 
our service today!  Please join us as we seek to grow in the Lord's 
grace and knowledge with worshipful music and study in His Word. 
 

OUR TIME OF WORSHIP 

Please remember to silence your cell phone 

 
HOLY IS THE LORD 

 
OPENING PRAYER 

 
IN MY LIFE, LORD 

 
WELCOME / ANNOUNCEMENTS / OFFERING 

 
HERE I AM TO WORSHIP 

ONE THING REMAINS 
 

SCRIPTURE READING 
 

O WORSHIP THE KING 
THE HEART OF WORSHIP 

 
MESSAGE – PASTOR MARK PITROFF 

 
CLOSING – LORD I NEED YOU 

 
 

In Service to Him 
 

Interim Pastor – Mark Pitroff 
Assistant Pastor – Howard Glosser 
Music Coordination –Roy A Bates 
Music –Roy A. Bates, Kerry Blackburn 
Usher – Ron Walch 
K to 5th & Children's Church – Kim Pence & Mary Pitroff 
Teens – Jim Hibbs, Roy A Bates 
Overcomers – Danielle Hvall 
Adult Sunday School – Steve Ashton 

 

This Week at Grace 

 
Today  Sunday School …………………………………………..10:00 am 

 

Worship Service…….…………….........................11:00 am 
  (Worship Service is also live stream on Facebook) 
 

Tuesday Women’s Bible Study……………………….…………10:00 am 
(Luke’s Gospel) 

  Men’s Bible Study………………………….…………..…5:30 pm 
(American Gospel – Christ Crucified) 

 

Wednesday Mid-Week Prayer meeting…………….………….….6:30 pm 
 

Thursday Women’s Bible Study……………………………………6:30 pm 
(The Sermon on the Mount - for a study book, see 
Bobbie Crammer) 

 
 

Bible Bookmarks for October are Available 
The Bible Bookmarks can help you accomplish this year’s goal of reading 
through the Bible.  Pick one up off the back counter or on our website 
www.gracechurchcp.org/resources 
 
 
Talent Night 
Sunday, October 16th at 6 pm we’ll be having a Talent Night.  All are 
invited to participate or spectate (we need both!)  There is a sign-up 
sheet on the back counter for those who’d like to participate.  We look 
forward to a wonderful evening of fellowship, fun, and surprises!  Invite 
your friends, family, co-workers for a great evening out. 
 
 
Reminder – Save the Dates 

 Women of Grace, Saturday, Nov. 5 (more information to follow) 
 

 Baby Shower at the church for Matt & Cathleen Winchell, 
Nov. 12, 11 am.  All are invited to attend. 




